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Landesarbeitsgemeinschaft für Zahngesundheit Baden-Württemberg e.V. 
 

 
      Stadtkreis Freiburg und 

Regionale              Landkreis Breisgau-Hochschwarzwald 
Arbeitsgemeinschaft  
Zahngesundheit             Sautierstraße 30 ∙ 79104 Freiburg 

        Tel. 0761 / 2187-3425 ∙ Fax: 0761 / 2187-773425 
            E-Mail: zahngesundheit@lkbh.de 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Dear parents, 
Dear guardians, 

Healthy teeth and gums are essential for healthy growth and development, as well as later in life. 
Healthy teeth are not only important for chewing our meals, but also for speech development, 
among other things. Daily regular tooth brushing, e.g. in the mornings and in the evenings, helps 
to protect against dental diseases. 

A dentist usually comes to the daycare centre every year on behalf of the Dental Health Working 
Group and gives the children their dental check-ups. The documentation of the dental findings at 
the health department will be deleted after 4 years. Participation in the check-up is voluntary. 
Please give us your consent to the dental check-up and to the processing of personal data (name 
of the institution, name of the child, age, dental findings). using the attached form (on the reverse 
side). For information on data protection, please click on the link below:  
https://www.breisgau-hochschwarzwald.de/pb/site/Breisgau-
Hochschwarzwald/get/params_E1257345662/3025432/Informationsblatt_Datenschutz_Jugendzahnpflege.p
df 

If you would like the information in paper form, please let us know and we will send it to you. 

We will inform you about the results of the dental check-up, for which we will give your child a 
sealed letter with their name on it. 

A prophylaxis specialist from our working group will usually also visit the centre. He or she will 
inform the children in an age-appropriate way about the importance of oral hygiene, proper 
brushing and healthy eating. You can find out the exact dates at the daycare centre. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us via this number if you have any questions: 0761/2187-3425  

Dental Health Working Group for district/city Stadtkreis Freiburg und Landkreis Breisgau-
Hochschwarzwald. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

With best regards, 

Ihre Regionale Arbeitsgemeinschaft Zahngesundheit 
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The following consent is valid for the entire duration of care at the daycare centre and will 
be deleted 4 years after your child has left the centre.  

You will be informed about the visits by the dentists in the following years and can revoke 
your consent at any time and without giving reasons to the Regional Dental Health Working 
Group. 

Consent form: 

I have taken note of the letter from the Regional Dental Health Working Group informing parents 
and guardians about the annual visits by the dentist.  

I consent to my child being examined by the dentist on behalf of the Dental Health Working Group. 
I am aware that a dental report will be produced and stored. I do not require verbal clarification. 
The consent form for the dental check-up will be deleted from the health department 4 years after 
the child has left the centre. I will be informed of the findings in a sealed letter.  

 

    
                                                                                                                   Yes                       No 

If you have any questions, please call the following telephone number between 08:30 am and 
11:30 am for further information: 0761/2187-3425. 
 
 
 
 
Daycare centre                 Group                        Child’s name 
 
 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
Place/date                  Signature of a legal guardian  

   


